

## St Finbar's Primary School Online Registration Sibling Photos 2021

Sibling photos are an important memory of a family's time together at school. Register Now!

- Follow the link to our registration page https://forms.gle/Vid5A2D7L9RhttAK6
- 2 Enter your children's details & submit the form
- Students will be directed by their teachers when sibling photos will be taken on Photo Day

No Payment is required for this registration. The photos will be available online for ordering after photo day - the school will advise you when the images are ready for viewing and ordering. We will also supply instructions on how to access the photos in your oldest child's photo pack when we delivery the official School Photo Packages.

All sibling photos are ordered separately to the School Photo packages at the families discretion and are sent directly home.

National Photography will do its best to photograph any families that request sibling photos but a registration does not guarantee that photos will be taken. The school is provided a list of registered siblings and will work with us and the students to try to ensure all siblings photos are captured.

🌈 (03) 9428 9420 🖵 info@nationalphotography.com.au 🔀 PO BOX 3001, North Burnley VIC 3121